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Tuesday 28th November 2023 

                                                                                                         

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are holding our annual winter concert on Monday 4th December at 9.30am at The Church of 

the Holy Spirit, Narbonne Avenue. 

 

All parents, carers and friends are very welcome to attend this concert.  

  

 If there are families who do not wish their child/ren to attend the concert, staff will remain in 

school with them. It is necessary, therefore, to know how many children will need this provision 

and I would be grateful if you could sign and return the slip below if your child/ren will not be 

attending.  If the slip is not returned, we will presume that we have your permission for your 

child/ren to attend.  

 

 

 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Ms A. Parker 

 Executive Headteacher 

 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I do not wish my child ___________________________________ in class _______ to attend the Winter 

Concert on Monday, 4th December. 

 

 

 Signed: …………………………………………………...……………   Date: ………………………. 

 

 

  

 


